
Michael Fernald 
26 Elcott Road� Quincy, MA 02169 

Phone: 857-939-4312 � E-Mail: michaelfernald@outlook.com 
 

Date: May 20, 2o16 

Ed Holmes 
Instructor of Information Technology Program 
Quincy Comprehensive High School 
100 Coddington Street 
Quincy, MA 02169 
Room C204 

Dear Mr. Holmes: 

Over the past three years I have had the pleasure of being in the Information Technology program 

taught by you. While it may seem as though I didn’t learn anything, I did learn a whole lot and it was a 

pleasure to have you as my teacher as well as my advisor in SkillsUSA. 

The cornerstone of what has made high school great for me is getting to be in your classroom and being 

in SkillsUSA. The amount of fun I had is off the charts and the people that I’ve met through it have 

forged friendships that will last for years to come. 

I want to thank you most importantly for always putting up with me because I know myself that I can 

be tough to deal with at times. I hope that in the years to come you’ll welcome me back as a visitor. But 

most importantly I know is that the skills and knowledge that I am taking with me after the completion 

of I.T. have prepared me for a future both in college and in a career. 

Thank you Mr. Holmes for your time over the last three years, the patience you have had with us, and 

thank you for being my favorite class in high school. 

Sincerely and many thanks, 

Michael Fernald 
  


